
Support Our Children's Hospital! 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued supporter of [Children's Hospital Name], we 

are excited to share a unique opportunity to maximize your impact on the lives of our young 

patients. 

Many companies offer matching gift programs that can double or even triple your generous 

donation to our hospital. With your help, we can provide critical care, innovative treatments, and 

supportive services to children in need. 

Here's how it works: 

• Make your donation to [Children's Hospital Name]. 

• Check with your employer to see if they participate in a matching gift program. 

• Submit the required forms to your employer to initiate the match. 

Every dollar counts, and with your employer's matching gift, your contribution goes even 

further. Imagine the difference you can make! 

For more information about matching gifts or to assist with the process, please contact us at 

[Contact Information] or visit our website at [Website URL]. 

Thank you for your incredible support and commitment to our mission. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Children's Hospital Name] 

[Contact Information] 


